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Dear Sir 
 
I am writing to encourage the Commission to retain the registration of architects by a body independent 
of architectural associations. I believe it is important for the public to have the confidence that, prior to 
practicing architects have been able to demonstrate adequate training and experience, and that they 
have been certified by an independent body with the same standards across Australia. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
(signature) 
 
 
Mark J Patterson 
 


